
TENANT ALERT

Early Bird Parking Time Change Begins Jan. 6

Monday, January 6, 2025

 9:30 a.m.  -   9 p.m.

As a reminder, the Early Bird rate entry time cutoff in the parking garage has 

reverted to 9:30am as of Monday, January 6, 2025.

To take advantage of the Early Bird rate of $15 all day after this date, you must 

pull your entry ticket in the garage before 9:30am and exit by 9pm, 7 days a 

week.

The entrances to the Pike Place Market Parking Garage are located at 1531 

Western Avenue, 1901 Western Avenue and 1530 Alaskan Way.

Contact: Shelly Brehm at the PDA, (206) 774-5237

Contact: Kollin Sweat at the PDA, (206) 774-5261

Pike Place Market Preservation & Development Authority (PDA)  -  info@pikeplacemarket.org  -  pikeplacemarket.org

P: 206.682.7453  -  F: 206.625.0646  -  85 Pike Street, Room 500  -  Seattle, WA 98101 


